
1 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  May 3, 2022 
 
To:  School Board 
 
From:  Liz Large, Contracted General Counsel 

Mary Kane, Senior Legal Counsel 
         
Subject:  District Student Council Bylaws  
   
 
 
District Student Council members and student representatives worked with District staff and 
Board members in the development of Council Bylaws.  The Bylaws set out the expectations 
and goals for members of the District’s student council and the Student Representative to the 
Board.  Pursuant to the Student Representative and District Student Council Policy 1.20.012-P, 
these bylaws must be approved by the Board. They were reviewed and endorsed by the Policy 
Committee on April 20, 2022. 

 
 

 
 

PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
OFFICE OF General Counsel 
501 North Dixon Street  
Portland, OR  97227 
Telephone: (503) 916-3274 

 
 

 


